
TOWN OF JEFFERSON 

JUNE TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Board of Review was opened and adjourned to August 12, 2020 due to the assessment roll not being 
complete. A motion to adjourn was made by Rick and seconded by Kurt. Motion carried. 

The regular monthly meeting of the Town of Jefferson was called to order at 7:00 p.m. on June 10, 2020 
at the Juda Community Center. In attendance were Harvey Mandel, Rick Nusbaum, Kurt Jordan, and 
Amy McCullough.  

Harvey verified notices had been posted at the Juda Post Office, the Juda Community Center, and the 
Recycling Garage. A notice was also included on the Town of Jefferson’s website.  

There was nothing to report for public input. 

The Clerk’s report was reviewed with Rick making a motion to approve. Kurt seconded and the motion 
carried.   

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed, noting cash on hand as of May 31 at $134,046.98. Rick made a 
motion and Kurt seconded to accept the report. Motion carried.  

Liquor licenses were passed around for board members to approve. All licenses stayed the same as the 
previous year. Rick made a motion to approve the liquor licenses for 2020. Kurt seconded and the 
motion carried. Rick also made a motion to prorate/refund two months of the license year for those 
businesses who were affected by the COVID-19 pandemic. Kurt seconded and the motion carried.  

There was nothing to report for the planning commission. 

For road maintenance, Joe is patching roads and mowing ditches. There were no driveway permits. 

The bills were circulated through board members. Kurt made a motion and Rick seconded to approve 
payment of bills. Motion carried. 

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, July 8, 2020.  

The meeting was adjourned on a motion by Kurt and a second by Rick. Motion carried. 

 

_________________________________  _________________________________ 

Harvey Mandel - Chairman    Amy McCullough – Clerk/Treasurer  
    


